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Melissa Tryon

From: Ethan Croce

Sent: Thursday, December 08, 2016 12:57 PM

To: Melissa Tryon

Cc: Lisa Sangillo; Nathan Poore; Amanda Stearns

Subject: Planning Board MRA Public Hearing - Subdivision Identification Signs in HL, RD, TMPDD

At its December 6, 2016 meeting, the Planning Board, acting as the Town’s designated Municipal Reviewing Authority, 
held a public hearing on proposed amendments to the Zoning and Site Plan Review Ordinance regarding allowing 
subdivision identification signs in the RD, HL, and Tidewater Master Planned Development Districts. 
 
Summary of public comment received: 
Bob Isler, Farm Gate Road resident and member of the Tidewater Farm Homeowners Association, spoke in support of the 
proposed amendment.   
 
Summary of Planning Board deliberations: 
The Planning Board voted 4-0 to recommend that the Council approve the proposed zoning amendment as written. 
 

 

Ethan J. Croce 

Senior Planner 

Town of Falmouth 

271 Falmouth Road 

Falmouth, ME 04105 

(207) 781-5253  x-5328 

(207) 781-8677 (fax) 

ecroce@falmouthme.org 

 


